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Street Sweeping Towing in Cannonborough-Elliottborough 
Neighborhood 

 

Charleston, S.C.— The Cannonborough-Elliottborough street sweeping towing program is 
set to resume Tuesday, January 23, 2018.  
  
The city of Charleston will have illegally parked vehicles towed during street sweeping periods 
beginning this week on Tuesday, January 23 and Wednesday, January 24.  
  
Street sweeping in Cannonborough-Elliottborough is completed the fourth Tuesday and 
Wednesday of every month between 10:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. During the scheduled street 
sweeping periods, on-street parking is restricted to enable crews to effectively sweep the streets 
to improve drainage and maintain a clean neighborhood. 
  
Information on towing enforcement and the street sweeping schedule is displayed on street 
signage.  Residents can find additional information and sign up for email reminders at 
bit.ly/chsstreetsweep. 
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